
The Northern Lehigh Multi-Municipal Comprehensive Plan 

 Zoning Update Meeting 

May 2, 2023 – 5:30 pm, Washington Twp 

Steering Committee Attendees: 
Brian Carl – Weisenberg Twp 
Linda Gorgas – Weisenberg Twp 
Tony Werley – Weisenberg Twp 
Curt Dietrich – Lowhill Twp 
Wade Marlatt – Washington Twp 
Steve Bachman – Heidelberg Twp 
Dave Fink – Heidelberg Twp 
Janice Meyers – Heidelberg Twp 
Dawn Didra – Heidelberg Twp 
Brian Dietrich – Lynn Twp 
Fritz Najarian – Lynn Twp 
Dan Stevens – Slatington Borough 
Becky Bradley - LVPC 
 
Members of the Public in Attendance: 
None 
 
Planning Partners in Attendance: 
None 
 
Courtesy of the Floor / Public Comment: 
Fritz Najarian was present. Fritz is a member of the Lynn Twp PC & a candidate for Twp supervisor. 
Discussion was held to address various questions Fritz had.  
 
Old Business: 
Discussion was held regarding the implementation agreement. Revisions to the implementation 
agreement were reviewed by the group. Everyone present was comfortable with the changes to the 
agreement. There is still some hesitation by Lynn Twp to sign the agreement, the other communities did 
not think there would be an issue with their Boards signing it. Becky suggested that the agreement 
should be approved asap to avoid potential issues. The group all agreed and each municipality will place 
it on their next agendas for adoption. The group also agreed to push forward even if it meant one of the 
communities did not wish to participate. Brian will reach out to Justin at Lynn. Each municipality will 
email a copy of the agreement to the group as it’s adopted. 
 
The next meeting should be relatively short as it will just be an update on the agreement adoption & 
funding from the County so we will hold it via zoom and post it at the door in Washington Twp.  
 
Next meeting will be June 6, 2023 @ 5:30 pm on ZOOM 
 
 
 
Brian C. Carl 


